Recommendation letter

15 May 2013
Dear coach,

I am very glad to write about my former student Tomas Zajfert. I was Tomas’ teacher for his last
two years of High School at the Friedrich-Eugens-Gymnasium.

Tomas was consistently enriching my class; I truly enjoyed having him as my student. He has
always been a very diligent and motivated student, in every sports we were practicing. My class
was split into a practical and theoretical part. In the theoretical part of my courses Tomas was
always attentive and willing to learn something new. Furthermore, he was able to give practical
examples from his point as soccer player. Tomas was constantly on time and dedicated. Because
of his skills he was an example for his classmates which highly respected him due to his athletic
accomplishments. His classmates also elected him for captain several times. He showed more
than once that he can handle responsibility and likes the challenge of leadership. Moreover, in
our soccer sessions he showed his outstanding skills, especially in his position as goalkeeper. In
our final exam he eared the title for one of the best goal keepers of all High Schools in Stuttgart.
Tomas always had very high expectations on himself and did never give up if he could not
achieve his goals right away; it just gave him more motivation to master his tasks. Besides his
athletic skills, he was also always a huge supporter of his classmates and cared about them and
also tried to motivate them to become better. Also, Tomas never hesitated to take time after class
to help cleaning up and assisting me whenever [ needed a free hand.

I wish Tomas all the best for his future and hope he will be able to proof his abilities on your
team.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Qoo o

Armin Schwarzkopf

Dilimann-Gymnasium
ForststraBe 43 - 70176 Stuttgart
Tel.: 0711/216-58755
Fax: 0711/216-59757
dilimann-gymnasium @ stuttgart.de



